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A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

Tuesday 18th June 

Year 1 St. John’s House 
Museum Trip 

Wednesday 19th - 23rd 
June 

Year 6 Dol-y-Moch 
Residential Trip 

Friday 21st June 

Class 15 Assembly 

Wednesday 26th June 

Class 5 Assembly 2:45pm 

Monday 1st July 

Project Gambia Morning 

Tuesday 2nd July 

Year 2 WOW Day 

Wednesday 3rd July 

Transition Day 

Thursday 4th July 

Sports Day Year 1, 2, 3 
9:15am - 10:45am 

Thursday 4th July 

Sports Day Year 4, 5, 6 
1:45pm - 3:15pm 

Friday 5th July 

Sports Day EYFS 9:15am - 
10.45am 

Dates for your diary 

 

The unseasonably cold, rainy weather hasn’t stopped us from having a 
fabulous week in school! Reception children were very excited to go on their 
trip to the Butterfly Farm this week and had a wonderful time investigating 
the minibeasts there. Year 3 and Year 5 had their WOW days, learning 
about the Stone Age and rainforests, in engaging workshops, provided by our 
expert visitors. They certainly looked the part in their costumes!  

 

It was lovely to see so many parents at our Nursery and Reception open 
evening - we look forward to your children joining us in September.  

 

Very well done to all our Year 1 children and some of our Year 2 children, 
who have done incredibly well in their phonics check this week - we are so 
proud of you all! Thank you to parents for all your support at home too.  

 

Year 6 children are looking forward to their residential trip to Dol-y-Moch 
next week - we hope you have a fantastic time!  

 

Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown  

C15 Sumaiya & Saahas 

C16 Darcy  

C17 Aadhila   

C18 Lanya  

C19 Faizah & Ellie  

C20 Vivaan 

C21 Lily  

C22 Srishti 

C23 Finlay 

SOAR Superstars 

• We have an increasing number of children being taken out of school and losing out on 
learning time to attend appointments. Could parents please try and make appointments, 

wherever possible, outside of school time. 

Thank you 

Reminder 

Exciting learning from this week 

This week, Reception have visited the       
Butterfly Farm! We had a lovely time     
finding caterpillars and watching the      

butterflies flying around us - they even 
landed on our heads! We also got to hold 

one of the stick insects. 

This week, Year 4 have been diving into the 
world of the Vikings, learning about the       

significance and intricate designs of Viking 
brooches. They carefully designed and created 
their own brooches, showcasing their creativity 

and newly acquired historical knowledge.     
Well done, Year 4! 
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